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Deadline approaching to apply for NRCS funding 
(KLZA)-- Farmers and ranchers interested in preventing erosion, improving soil
health, conserving water and wildlife, or making other natural resource
conservation improvements to their property are encouraged to apply now for
funding available from the USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service
(NRCS). Those interested in receiving funding this year should sign up before
November 17, 2023.

NRCS accepts conservation program applications on a continuous basis but sets
application cutoff dates as funding allows. According to NRCS Nebraska State
Conservationist Rob Lawson, there are several options still available to producers
for this year.

Individuals interested in applying for these conservation programs may do so at
any time, but applications need to be submitted by November 17th to be
considered for this year- funding. For more information about conservation
programs and other assistance available, contact your local NRCS field office or
visit www.nrcs.usda.gov/NE
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